
Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 
Anamosa Middle School will be enlisting the help of a number of volunteers to help staff our Walt 
Fortney Learning Center (AMS Library) next year.  Both our librarian and our library paraeducator will be 
shared with AHS next year.  Ideally, we would have multiple volunteers who are each available to staff 
our library for 1- 3 hours/day, one day/week.  
 
Tasks include: 

❏ Organizing materials 
❏ Happily assist students in checking out books and checking in returned books 
❏ Prepare new books for circulation 
❏ Check out Chromebook computers to students 
❏ Answer the phone  
❏ Record notes for other library volunteers 
❏ Shelve returned books 
❏ Checking shelves to be sure books are in correct order 

 
 
Volunteers must pass a background check. 
Please call 462-3553 if interested in learning more! 
 


